OIL,CONSERVATION COMMISSION. /
Az/( T DISTRICT

IL CONSERVATION COMMISSION DATE ﬁ/AM [ 7 JT76
BOX 2088 . -/ ’
SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO RE: Proposed MC
' Proposed DHC
A Proposed NSL __ v~
: . Proposed SWD ____
L v Proposed WFX
Proposed PMX ____
Gentlemen:

I have examined the application dated %/ / Z / 7A

for the%%fﬁ Qf)%/% @ ﬁ»f pm\# m;@éﬁfz/{%”ﬁ £ -1%- 2048t/

Operator Y Lease’and Well No. Unit, S~T-R

and my recommendations are as follows:

%ﬁmw

Yours very truly,

e @M/




BLACKWOOD & NICHOLS COMPANY

P.O. BOX 1237

DURANGO, COLORADO 81302

May 12, 1976

Mr. Joe D. Ramey, Secretary-Director
New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
P. O. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Mr. Ramey:

As operator of the Northeast Blanco Unit, we are regquesting
administrative approval for an unorthodox well location to be
completed in the Mesaverde Zone.

We intend to drill the Northeast Blanco Unit Well No. 54,
located 2160' from the North line and 1140' from the West line
of Section 13, T-30-N, R-8-W, N.M.P.M., San Juan County,

New Mexico. 4

This well will be drilled to meet an infill offset obligation
to a well drilled by El Paso Natural Gas Company in the SE/4,
Section 14, T-30-N, R-8-W, San Juan County, New Mexico.

An onsight inspection was held at the above location on

May 6, 1976, by all concerned parties, at which time a verbal
agreement was reached that the above location is the most logical
drilling sight due to the terrain.

Very truly yours,
BLACKWOOD & NICHOLS COMPANY

S i <

DeéLasso LooOs
District Manager

DL:1lw

cc: A. R. Kendrick Vv~
New Mexico Oil & Gas Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico 87410
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